
 

 
Severn Fields Medical Practice Patients Group 

Minutes for Wednesday 12
th

 March 2019   
The meeting opened at 6.00pm. 
Present: Vice Chair – Tina Sandford, Maelor Owen, Tim Bellett, Roland Brown, Val Davies, Heather Leach, Jeanette Owen, 
Bernard Page, Katie Pritchard, Bill Steventon, Ellie Wilmshurst  

1. Apologies –  Fred Beddow, Lisa Hall, Bernie Jones, Jane Simpson-Wood, Debbie Snooke, Mary Steen 
2. Minutes of the meeting held on Tuesday 22

nd
 January 2019 

Roland Brown proposed and Jeanette Owen seconded that the minutes were a true record of the meeting held on 
Tuesday 22

nd
 January 2019, and this was approved by members who were present at that meeting. 

3. Matters Arising             
There were no matters arising that were covered by the agenda items today. 

4.   Chairs Report 
      The Chair - Tina Sandford thanked all members present for their attendance and she produced a typed report   
      which was circulated to members and discussed at length regarding The Practice Patients Group, POD in House  
      Service, Patients Participation Information Area, Health Talks and the Shropshire Patients Group. She explained  
      each item in detail and a discussion ensued with members present.  
5.   Practice Managers Report   

                   Tim Bellett produced a typed report which was circulated to members and discussed at length regarding Home  
                   Visiting Practitioners, DNA’s, Water Dispenser, Online Access and Practice Nurse.  He explained each item in  
                   detail and a discussion ensued with members. 
              6. Treasurers Report 

     Maelor Owen said we currently have just over £3,400 in the current account. He explained that at a previous  
     meeting approval had been given for a donation towards the POD and Katie Pritchard indicated that she would  
     chase the company who were going to deliver and install our POD. 
7.  Any Other Business 

      Katie Pritchard – informed members that Dr O’Sullivan would be starting three days a week at the end of April,  
      replacing Dr Clewes who was retiring. A new Registrar, Dr Thomas a newly trained Doctor has been with us for  
      four months and is due to leave at the end of March.  Bill Steventon expressed appreciation from a Patient for how    
      he had been dealt with by Dr Thomas.   
      Heather Leach – informed members that the television screen showed the wrong date for our last meeting. Katie  
      said she would investigate and resolve. 
      Bernard Page – informed members that the doors were noisy and needed adjusting, the signs pointing out what  
      the rooms related to were too small or not visible and that the colour scheme needs addressing to assist patients  
      who were colour blind.  A discussion ensued over zoning the areas to improve patient ability to see where they  
      should be going.  Katie and Tim said they would investigate. 
The meeting closed at 6.40pm 
 
 

Tina Sandford – Chair 
Next Meeting   
AGM Tuesday 1

st
 May 2019 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 



 



 


